


REPORT

The Department of Business Administration brought the festive spirit of Christmas to the 
Mayo Home by organizing a visit that aimed to spread joy and compassion among its 
residents. Two 1st-year students represented the department during the visit, carrying with 
them the collected amount of Rs. 2000 as part of the department’s “Miss a Meal” program, 
which was donated to Mayo Home to support its residents and their needs.


